Burdette, Jennifer a

From: Burdette, Jennifer a

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 3:50 PM
To: 'Spencer Trichell'

Cc: Richard B Gangle; Higgins, Karen
Subject: ACP

Spencer,

Thank you for your response to our request for additional information received initially by email last Friday. As
we discussed, the Indirect and Cumulative Impacts Assessment incorrectly states that Robeson County is
subject to the NPDES Phase Il Stormwater Rule. Please see an excerpt from the stormwater program map
below. The purple-gray areas do not have a stormwater program.

Because of the lack of stormwater programs in this county, additional information is necessary to determine
whether the growth stimulating effects anticipated by the project would be expected to impact water
quality. More detailed information regarding the development anticipated is necessary for this
determination. Please let us know if you have any questions about this request.

Thanks,
Jennifer



Minturmn

Jennifer Burdette

401/Buffer Coordinator

Division of Water Resources - 401 & Buffer Permitting Branch
Department of Environmental Quality

919 807 6364 office

jennifer.burdette@ncdenr.gov

1617 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1617
(Physical Address: 512 N. Salisbury St Raleigh, NC 27604 - 9" Fir Archdale Bldg — Room 942F)

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.



